November 4, 2014

Barbara A. Mills
1 Oakdale Drive
Scarborough, ME 04074

Dear Sir or Madam:

| have been a client of Diamond Landscaping for several years, and recently signed another two year
contract.

As president of Oakdale Home Owners, an association with five buildings and twenty units, for thirteen
years, | have had the opportunity to hire many landscapers with the assistance of Emerald Management
of Westbrook.

Diamond Landscaping LLC has been one of the best.

Of course, we hire with concerns for cost, but reliability and performance are also considered. Diamond
Landscaping LLC and Kurt Shangraw have been extremely consistent with keeping schedules, completing
work promised, and a job well done year round.

| am confident that we will be in a mutually beneficial arrangement for many more years to come.
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Barbara Anne Mills
President

Oakdale Home Owners
Scarborough, Maine



